
 

 

 

 

10 December 2013 

Ken Krueger 

City of Coquitlam 

 

Dear Ken: 

 

The Tri City Chapter of HUB wishes to strongly endorse the City of Coquitlam’s Glen 

Dr./Lansdowne – Westwood 2014  & The Cross-town Bike Route (phase 1) projects. 

 

This will greatly improve safety and accessibility for East-West commuting for cyclists in the 

City of Coquitlam and gain improved connectivity to other modes of transit outside the city. 

 

As a member-based cycling organization, we strive to remove barriers to cycling and 

improve the quality of our communities, our health, the environment, and local economies.  

 

Investment in these projects aligns well with government’s shared goals in making cycling 

education universally accessible and that cycling facilities are connected throughout the 

region. This project in Coquitlam does just that and we strongly support this project for our 

city. 

 

Regards,  

Simon Watkins/Jack Trumley 

Co Chairs HUB Tri City Chapter 

 

 

 

 

 


